UNIVERSAL
ELECTRONICS

Putting You in Control of Technology®

Date: February 26, 2020

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia MD 21046

Requesting Class Il permissive change for FCC ID: MG3-59007

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to request a Class Il Permissive change for
FCC ID:

MG3-59007, Original grant date: 12/13/2017
Applicant: Universal Electronics Inc.

The major change filed under this application is :

1. The subject approved module is being used in different host.

2. MPE report is provided to demonstrate RF exposure Compliance.

Sincerely,

By: Jesse Mendez
Title: Staff Engineer Electrical

On behalf of: Universal Electronics Inc.

Telephone: 714 918-9701
Email: jmendez@uei.com
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